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Kathryn Lamb has joined Consigli Construction Co., Inc. as a project manager, bringing with her a
targeted focus on complex healthcare construction projects. 
Lamb will work with teams focusing on healthcare projects throughout the region. Most recently she
served as project manager on several expansion projects at Maine Medical Center in Portland,
including upgrades to the emergency department, East Tower Women & Infant Care building, and a
new 500-car parking garage. 
Lamb holds a BS degree in construction management and an Associate's degree in civil engineering
from the Wentworth Institute of Technology. 
Joining Consigli will not only allow Lamb to remain close to family, but will also leverage her related
experience on a significant expansion project at Central Maine Medical Center, where Consigli is
currently providing construction management services to expand the emergency department and
hospital laboratory. 
"We're excited to have Lamb on the team and to offer our clients another experienced construction
professional to provide an unmatched level of service on their projects," said Matt Tonello, area
manager for Consigli.
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